
 
 

16th December 2011 
SG/Bhcc/RQ/50 

 
 

Dear Chair, Cllr Ken Norman 
 
 
The night shelter at St Patrick’s Hostel will close 31st January 2012. The LINk 
consider this a unique and important service and with an additional reduction in 
beds at Millview are concerned about the future of vulnerable homeless people in 
Brighton and Hove. We would like to know what steps are being taken to ensure 
there is provision for those that need it. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Robert Brown MBE 
Brighton and Hove LINk Chair 
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